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Good morning, I hope this message finds you and your families well.
I wanted to start by saying welcome to the Summer term and to thank the whole school community for their continued hard work in supporting one another. It has been wonderful to speak to so many of you and see your wonderful pictures on the school blogs. Thank you to the team for continuing to support home learning; and to all the parents for all their hard work at home too. The children are clearly having a lot of fun and being well supported through this difficult time.
This week, Class 3 held the first Zoom 'Show and Share' meeting on Wednesday, which many of you were able to attend.Mr Este was so pleased to speak to you and see some of your amazing learning. I hope you enjoyed it too. Further meetings are scheduled so look out for your invitations. Please remember to supervise the children throughout the meeting for safety reasons. Once again, thank you to you and the team for finding creative ways to support the children at this time.
Mr Fox is busy creating a video for the school and has requested that any clips or photographs be sent to the office email address by Monday morning. He has also asked for photographs of children holding pictures of rainbows or NHS rainbow hearts to include in the video. Please make it clear in the email that the footage is for the video and that you give permission for it to be included. Thank you Mr Fox for your hard work on this project - I am very excited to see the finished product!
I am pleased to announce that a new vicar has been appointed. Rvd. Tracy Harvey has started working and supporting the community despite not being able to move into the village at this time. Please join me in welcoming Tracy to our community and we look forward to working with her at the school soon.
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.
Keep safe 
Mrs Eastbrook
Dear God,
Thank you for giving us the strength to do your will and for surrounding us with love. Be with those who are suffering at this time. Help us to appreciate all that we have and to support others through the ups and downs of each day.
In Jesus' name
Amen





